
 
 

Goshen Township Zoning Commission 
 

Workshop 
 

Tuesday, February 22, 2011 
7:00 PM. 

 
• Call to Order 

 
• Pledge of Allegiance 

 
• Roll Call 

 
• Route 28 Corridor Architectural design standards 

 
• Future Business 

 
• Adjournment 
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Goshen Township Zoning Commission 
 

Workshop 
 

Tuesday, February 22, 2011 
7:00 PM. 

 
• Call to Order 

 
Called to order by Chairperson Elben Miller 

 
• Pledge of Allegiance 

 
• Roll Call 

 
Present was Elben Miller, Steve Holland, Lee Lewis, Alt Gale Perkins.   
Absent were Bob Seyfried and Tom Risk.  Let the record show Bob Seyfried was 
present at 7:40PM 
 

• Route 28 Corridor Architectural design standards 
 

Chairperson Elben Miller suggested the board use the Sandy City template and 
some things from the Cobb County template a rough draft will be typed up to start 
moving forward on the Route 28 Corridor Standards.  Pictures will also will be 
used to show what will and will not be acceptable.   Using the Cobb County as the 
preamble.  
 
Discussion commenced on the type of outside structure of the buildings that will 
be acceptable along the State Route 28 Corridor. 
 
The board started the procedure to write the standards starting at the beginning 
with the Sandy City template.  Gale will take on the task of keeping up with the 
change of the wording and type it as we go. The board worked all the way up to 
landscaping. 
 
 
 
 



• Future Business 
 
Next meeting will be March 1, 2011 at 7:00PM 

 
• Adjournment 

 
Lee Lewis made the motion to adjourn with Gale Perkins making the second 
motion. 
 
Lee Lewis  YES, Gale Perkins YES, Bob Seyfried YES, Steve Holland YES, 
Elben Miller YES 
 
Dbritt 
FEB ‘11 

 
 


